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FEBRUARY PROGRAM-DJ BOYCE 
 
DJ Boyce will be presenting our program in 

February.  He will show us how he 

constructs the boxes he makes and will also 

be showing us how he puts the patterns on 

them for his chip carvings.  DJ has made 

and sold a lot of chip carved boxes and has 

a lot experience in doing them.  Come and 

enjoy his presentation.  I’m sure we can all 

learn a lot from him.  
                

 

2016 CLUB DUES 
 

Remember the dues are still only $24.00 per 
year for a family membership.  John 
Amicon will accept your cash or check at 
any time.  Thanks for taking care of this 
club business in a timely manner. 

 

AFFAIR OF THE HEART 

 

Once again, the Affair of the Heart 
committee has invited our club to 
demonstrate and show our woodcarving.  
This is a great opportunity for us to show the 
public our art.  The dates are February 5, 6, 
and 7th and we can still use some more 
volunteers. Please call Steve Brandt at 464-
2066. 
 
DEMO AT WOODCRAFTER’S STORE  

 

James Hooper and Pete Zachry did a 

woodcarving demonstration at our local 

Woodcrafter’s Store on January 9, 2016.  

Several people came to see the demo and 

were interested in our art.  One couple 

bought tools and wood and said they would 

be back to learn more.  Several people 

showed interest in the art of woodcarving.  

Thanks to James and Pete for giving of their 

time to promote our woodcarving. 

 

We are now taking nominations for 2016 
Vice President.  Bill Medina is unable to 
take this office due to health issues.  You 
may give nominations to any officer. 

 

Next OCWC meeting 
7:00PM 

Monday, February 8, 2016  

Oklahoma State Fairgrounds 

Contemporary Arts Center 

 
February  

Board of Directors 

 
10 AM, Wednesday Morning 

February 17, 2016  

Volunteers for February   
February 8th  

 
Refreshments 

Scott Haycox & Stan Pace 
 

Door Prizes 
Bob Smith & Fred Self 
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Willard Stone Centennial 

 

A Legacy of Art Through Family 

           Oklahoma Hall of Fame 
1400 Classen Dr, Oklahoma City 
405.235.4458, OklahomaHOF.com 
 
On display Jan. 23rd thru April 30th 
 
Exhibiting regionally and nationally, 
Willard Stone gained world-wide 
recognition for his stylized figures of 
humans and animals created from a variety 
of locally grown wood and occasionally cast 
in ceramic or bronze.  Stone’s work is 
preserved in public and private collections 
throughout the U.S. and abroad. On 
February 29, 2016, Willard Stone would 
have celebrated his 100th Birthday.  
 
Opening Reception: 
Thursday, February 25th (5-7p.m.) Free  
There will be a reception during this time. 
 
Stone Family Artist Lecture: 
Thursday, March 24th (6-7p.m.)  
$3 Admission 
 
 

 

 
 

History Needs Help 

By Pete Zachry 

  

The Club History records include 
photographic records of the Artistry in 
Wood shows from 2000 through 2015 on 
CD ROM with the exception of the three 
years 2009 through 2011.  If any club 
member has a copy from these years on a 
CD, please make a copy available for the 
History Files. 
 
It was decided that copies of Chip Chats 
that have reported on the Club’s Annual 
Woodcarving Show would be an excellent 
addition to the History Files. Please check 
your back issues for possible donation.  
Years prior to 1996 will be of particular 
interest; however, later years will likely be 
needed, also.  It will be decided later if the 
full issue will be kept or only the pages 
containing the Club’s Show Report. 
 
Anyone who may be of help with these 
items should contact Pete Zachry, our 
Club’s current Historian, any Club 
Officer, or simply bring the item to a 
future Club meeting. 
 
An additional note should be made those 
photographs of past shows that are bound 
in ring binders will be displayed at the 
next meeting.  Anyone wishing to keep 
photos of their carvings or themselves will 
be welcome to do so. 
 
Other items that are of particular interest 
to the Club History are old rosters, 
newspaper reports, or other material 
relating to the Club’s activities – past, 
present, and future.  Your help with these 
matters will be greatly appreciated for 
years to come.   
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JANUARY PROGRAM ON FACEBOOK 

There was a good turnout for the program on 
getting onto Facebook.  If you are having any 
problems or need help with fb, you can call 
Clyde Fosdyke or Barbara Hataway.  Even Tim 
Hataway is on now and enjoying it. 
 
 
 

 
Clyde Fosdyke & Barbara Hataway 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    Facebook Screen on Overhead 

 

SHOW AND TELL IN JANUARY 
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                Jim Studebaker 
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Membership and Meetings 
 

Membership is open to individuals who are interested in 
woodcarving or the promotion of woodcarving. Annual 
dues are $24.00 per family. 
 

General Meetings are held on the second Monday of 
each month (except September) at the City Arts Center, 
3000 Pershing Blvd., on the State Fair Grounds, 
Oklahoma City, at 7:00 PM. Visitors are always 
welcome. Refreshments are provided by Club members. 
 

Board of Directors Meetings is held on the third 
Wednesday of the month at Woodson Senior Center in 
Oklahoma City at SW 29th and May Avenue at 10:00 
AM. 
 
News Letter is published each month and mailed or 
emailed to all members during the first week of each 
month. Anyone having news of interest to the 
membership or having an announcement relating to the 
Club  
or woodcarving should contact the Editor prior to the 
last day of the month. Articles are welcome from all 
members and can be emailed or called to the editor.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Woodcarvers Officers 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

                                                                   

 

 

 

 

                                                                   

 

President 
Steve Brandt 

464-2066 
 
Secretary 
Tim Hataway 

990-0828 
 
Treasurer 
John Amicon 

830-5634 
 
Editor 
Barbara Hataway 

348-5681 

bhataway@cox.net 


